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Points of Contacts

President

1st V.P.

2nd V.P.

Secretary

Treasurer

Pam Cortner 

Jo Peppey 

 Jeanie Donnelly 

 Konnie Glaze 

 Marisol Kingsbury 

February  Program
 The program speaker for the February Guild meeting will be our own Jane Chiles.  She will be 
speaking on the National Memorial Ladies from Barrancas National Cemetery, NAS Pensacola, 

February Workshop
No workshop this month.  See you at the reTREAT! 

February

Door Prizes Hostess

Nancy Kramer
Sharon Jacobs

Konnie Glaze
Nancy Kramer
LaLani James

Mark Your Calendars
February 6 0900—-Board Meeting / Sit-n-
Sew
February 13 1000—General Meeting 
February 14 —Woolies Jeanie Donnelly’s 
home-please bring your lunch
February 20 1000—Charmers Kathy 
Everett's home
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FFebruary
Birthdays

Deb Chilcote 
 Annette Dowdy  
LaLani James  

Marisol Kingsbury  
Ginger Maddox 

 Gale Martin 
 Janie Morris  

Melanie Nettles  
Barbi Ouellette 

 Eliza Scalia 
Anita Stephens  

Linda Van Hoesen 

January Attendance
68 members
 4 guests:  Frank Daily... friend of Barbi  and a 

QOV recipient; Jacquie Barbee... our chair yoga instructor; 
Barbara Simmons... bless her heart—she drove Danna to the 
meeting; and Anne Johnson from DeFuniak Springs  
came to check us out.   Total of 72

Please add to your Directory:

Raye Aaron

Danna 

Sharon Kidd

Please see newsletter that was 
emailed for full information

February Note From  President

And we’re OFF! We get an extra day this 
month. What do you plan to do with it? I 
will be at our 2020 reTREAT. 
   We learned the meaning of YOYO at last 
month’s meeting: 
You’re On Your Own. Thank you Sandra ;-)  
   Slash Your Stash Saturday (SYSS) was 
postponed due to the weather forecast and 
is now slated for February 8. Mark your    
calendars.
   Contact Jeanie Donnelly if you would 
like to work on the 2021 Opportunity Quilt. 
I’ve looked at the history of this project and 
our members’ talents are superbly show-
cased in the quilts.
   There will be no fourth Thursday work-
shop due to the reTREAT being that week: 
February 28, 29 and March 1 at the Hilton 
Garden Inn on Okaloosa Island.
   Thank you to all the coordinators and 
board members for keeping our meetings 
and functions running smoothly. Everyone 
seems to be enjoying the variety offered. If 
you have suggestions, please contact me, or 
any of the board members.

Pam 
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Retreat
2020 reTREAT - the deadline for getting your registration to 
Konnie was 1/31 but I’ve decided to extend it until the Feb-
ruary general meeting. After that I will no longer be able to 
take registrations.  See you at the reTREAT. 

UFO for February is 
#10

If you are participating in the regular 
Round Robin, the first round is due at the 
February general meeting. Give to Kaye 

before the meeting starts and she will 
give you the second round.

January’s strips were won by Deb 
Chilcote .
February’s strip club will be red. 
Please add your name to the    
selvage.

.
Konnie posted some pictures 
on FaceBook to help with un-
derstanding the navigation on 
the new website. If you are 
having trouble, please email 
Konnie Glaze and Emily    
Jacobs so we can help!

 Friendship block is     
orange.  Please make 2,   

adding your name to both in 
the center white space, 

please do not date the block. 

The new December block has 
started.  The pattern is on our web 
page. Colors are jewel tones on 
white background.

If you are making a challenge block for 
the reTreat, and you will not be there until 
Saturday or Sunday, please turn in your 
block at the February general meet-
ing.  Cathy Ferkes will take your blocks 
and make sure that they are displayed on 
Friday when the voting kicks off.  




